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January 26, 1961

President David D. Henry
355 Administration Building

Dear President Henry, -

Thank you for your memorandum of January
23 in regard to a proposed new newspaper on the
campus.

I am not sending copies of this letter to
the persons to whom you sent copies of the letter to
me for the simple reason that the information I have
is not yet firm. We do have a good lead, however,
on the source of income to produce the proposed news-
paper. It appears to be an off-campus source and
backed chiefly by persons involved in one of our very
liberal church groups. 1In this particular instance,
I think I would be justified in putting the word
"church" in quotes.

As soon as we can secure more definite in-
formation on this, I will get it to you.

Sincerely,

FHT-J Fred H. Turner



